Cork Educate Together Secondary School

Board of Management (BOM) Meeting

Agreed Report
	Meeting Number:
	13
	
	Date:
	11.01.2018


	Attendees:
	Eric H, Colm O’C, Pam O’L, Laura NK, Susanne F, Peadar K, Joe F, Cian F, Rory E.
	

	Chair:
	EH
	Minutes:
	COC
	

	Apologies:
	Rachel D, Siobhan M 
	

	Location:
	Carrigaline ETNS
	

	Agenda
	

	1. Principal’s report

2. Correspondence

3. Accommodation 2018/18

4. Finance

5. Child Protection Guidelines

6. Enrolment 2018

7. Enrolment 2019

8. ASD Class update

9. Child Protection Report
	

	Minutes
	

	1
	Principal’s Report
· A Talent Show was held on Friday 22nd Dec and was organised by the students

· Students in First Year are currently making their subject choices, following their ‘Tasters’
· Our First and Second Year Parent-Teacher meetings are to take place on the 17th and 31st Jan respectively 

· The following events to induct incoming First Years were outlined:

· Student Team-Building Day 1
Saturday 27th January

· Student Assessment Day (Very important)
Sunday 11th February

· Student Team-building 2
LateApril/Early May

· A review of our ICT Acceptable Usage Policy is currently underway

· A draft of a new Dress Code is nearly complete

· Restorative Practice training for students and staff will take place in late February

· Seeds for Change, the UK-based experts on consensus decision-making, have confirmed that they’ll come to the school for 3 days in March 

· The specialist parts for the Precious Plastics machines have been cut in Germany and should arrive to the school soon
	

	
	Correspondence
	

	
	Accommodation 2018/19
The deadline for objections to the proposed site in Nemo, is the 18th January, whilst a decision from the planners is due on the 8th February.
	

	
	Permanent Accommodation 

The board was presented with an outline map of the proposed school site in Douglas. A discussion followed on the size of the school and whether there would be a yard, canteen and pitch.
	

	
	Finance 

The annual accounts have now been sent to the JMB and Educate Together.

Thanks were expressed to Anne Marie for the throrough and clear way in which the accounts have been presented since the school opened. 
	

	
	Child Protection Guidelines

The updated Children First Guidelines place a greater emphasis on safeguarding children and responsibility on individuals to report concerns. A review of the former and training on the latter will take place over the coming months.
	

	
	Enrolment 2018 

It appears that 90 students will enter First Year in September 2018. This process is in its final stages.
	

	
	Enrolment 2019 

The initial enrolment period, which closed before the Winter break, will reopen on the 8th February. Initial offers have been sent to 90 parents.
	

	
	ASD Class update

Sanction for the ASD Class means that we can soon proceed with the Enrolment Procedure for 2018 class
	

	
	Child Protection Report
	

	
	Action Items
	Responsible
	Date Raised
	Due Date
	

	Next Meeting: 

February 22nd at 7:30pm in Carrigaline ETNS (regular BOM meeting)
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